DukeE Povier COMPANY

P.O. BOX 33189
CHARLOTTE, N.C, 28242
TELEPHONE

3‘1'-&”&'13,““8}. 06 (704) 373-2831

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II

101 Marietta Street, Suite 2900

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Re:

McGuire Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-369, 50-370
IE Gulletin 84-02

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

This letter is a supplemental response to IE Bulletin 84-0z which concerns failures
of GE Type HFA relays in use in class lE Safety Systems. Per Action Item 3, it

has been Jetermined that GE Type HFA relays, as described in the bulletin, are not
used in any safety related systems at McGuire, therefore no further action is
required.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the statements set forth herein are true
and correct to the best of my knowledge.

Very truly yours,

A~

Hal B. Tucker
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cc: Document Control Desk Mr. W. T. Orders
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission NRC Resident Inspector
Washington, D. C. 20555 McCuire Nuclear Station
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